
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Belton C of E Primary School 

Summer Term 

Newsletter 3 
29th April 2016 

May Day Celebrations 
Saturday 30th April 

 
We have had a busy week with our final 
preparations for May Day on Saturday 
30th April.  A reminder that the video 
showing how to make a May stick is on 
our website www.belton.leics.sch.uk 
We are hoping for sunshine and a lovely 
community day.  Children should 
assemble at school at 1.45pm on the 
school playground to be ready to process  
at 2pm prompt to the Maypole.  After 
the dancing please come back down to 
school where the children will have their 
tea in their classrooms, (Meerkats and 
Bees are in the Meerkats classroom) and 
adult refreshments are being served in 
the hall. 

 
 

The theme of the 

assembly was 

meeting and 

overcoming fears and 

we are proud of the 

confidence with 

which our youngest 

children approached 

their speaking and 

reading roles. 
 

A reminder 
that school is 

closed on 
Monday  

2nd May for the 
May Day bank 

holiday. 
 

 
May Day Photographs 

Photographers, Camilla Wright and Alison Mazzilli 
have very kindly offered to take photos of the 

children on Saturday and donate a percentage of 
the proceeds to FOBS.  

They will be available to take photos at  
school from 1.30pm. 

Photo Prices 
6” x 4” print - £2.00 
7” x 5” print - £2.50 
8” x 5” print - £3.00 

Digital image - £5.00  
6” x 4” Acrylic block - £15.00  

Fridge magnet - £4.50  
1 x Key ring - £4.00 

Photos will be uploaded on to a website  
for you to order. 

 

  

 

Church Assembly 
There was a very exciting if not scary assembly 

by the Bees and the Meerkats in church on 

Tuesday which was very well attended in spite of 

the fact that there was a dragon present which 

needed to be slain by St George! 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grace Dieu Priory Visit 
Sea Otters have had a thoroughly enjoyable visit to Grace Dieu Priory remains this week.   

We would like to thank the Friends of Grace Dieu Priory for making this visit so interesting. 
 
 

Sensory Garden Update 
The Leicestershire and Rutland Wildlife Trust met with 
Kate Anderson, Chair of FOBS and some members of 
staff and we discussed the phases of work that we will 
undertake to get this exciting ambitious project going.  
FOBS will be contacting you all very soon to explore 
different avenues of fund raising as we hope to turn the 
ideas and the dreams of the children into reality. 
 

Beaumanor Mini Olympics 

Tuesday 3rd May 
On Tuesday Meerkats and Bees are 

visiting Beaumanor to take part in a 

mini Olympic Games themed day.  All 

children need to come to school 

dressed in their outdoor P.E. kit 

(tracksuit bottoms/top and trainers) 

and a waterproof coat, and bring with 

them a packed lunch and a drink in 

disposable containers.  
 

Parent Forum 
The first parent forum session will be on Thursday May 
5th at 2pm in the staff room. Mrs Jones is leading this.  

Please let her know if you would like to take part in 
this. Details of what is discussed will be available on 

the website after the meeting. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

“WOW!  I can’t 

believe how old it 

is.” 

 

“We found some 

pottery in some 

molehills!” 

“In the old pond 

we found a 

Salamander.  

We thought it 

was a Great 

Crested Newt 

at first.   

Everyone was 

very excited!” 

“The children loved the visit.  They 

walked over the stepping stones and 

under the archways and arrived back at 

school with smiles on their faces.” 

 

“Thank you.” 

 

“Please can we come back?” 

 


